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Ruth Clark
105 pleasant St
Antrim, NH 03244

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Don't destroy the white mountains.  God will not hold you blameless for destroying his creation.  And
neither will we.   It's not a benefit if its destroying our tourism.  And our finical economy.

Sincerely,
Ruth Clark
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